
Crestview Improvement and Service District             April 8, 2020 

PO Box 1626, Gillette, WY 82717 / 307-685-8235 

Due to ongoing social distancing restrictions and concerns, the Crestview meeting for April 9th has been 

cancelled.  The Board will pay bills for the month and plan to meet in May unless restrictions are still in place.  

Please read the following messages from your Board members. 

 

******************************************************************************************** 

We've all seen what's happening in the world today. I want to thank each Crestview resident for all that 

you are doing during this COVID-19 state of emergency. Acknowledge the coronavirus outbreak and its' 

potential impact within Campbell County. Please continue taking good care of yourselves and look out for 

family, friends, and our Crestview neighbors.   

 

In keeping with spring tradition, Waste Connections/Waste Management Services will again service our 

subdivision with dumpsters Fri. May 1st through Mon. May 18th. Homeowners are reminded to NOT 

overflow roll off containers as they can become dangerous. These may be found at the empty lots of both 

Blacktooth Avenue and 6504 Robin Drive. These dumpsters are intended to serve Crestview residents 

only for purposes of residential clean-up. The following items are banned: Batteries, Computers, Electronic 

Devices, Paint, Propane Bottles, Refrigerators/Freezers, and TV's. Please help make this community clean-

up successful! 

 

Just a reminder with Campbell County Library closure, the free little library is located in Crestview Park. 

There is a wide selection of reading material for both children & adults. Reading changes your brain, body 

and mental health for the better...Give a Book - Take a Book! 

 

NOT EVERYTHING IS CANCELLED - adapted from T.C.W.     

Spring is not cancelled. Sunshine is not cancelled. Music is not cancelled. Appreciation is not cancelled. 

Kindness is not cancelled. Family pets are not cancelled. Phone conversations are not cancelled. 

Relationships are not cancelled. HOPE IS NOT CANCELLED!   
��� 
AnnaMarie Nebel, 

President 

 

In this time of uncertainty please know that your Crestview I & S District officers are continuing to 

oversee operations of the water and sewer systems.  Our newsletter will continue to be a source of 

information. Please mail payments as opposed to walk-in drop offs. This helps keep us safer and we 

thank you for helping all of us and your neighbors of Crestview by keeping the distance.  

Loren Tucker, 

Vice President 

 
I had a conversion with the city in regard to the potholes . They are aware of the situation. When the weather breaks, 
they will address the potholes. Thank you for your patience in this matter.   I'd like to address every homeowner in 
Crestview:  Please follow the guidelines of staying home: unnecessary gatherings, keep six feet apart from one another 
when visiting or shopping, washing your hands for 20 seconds, wearing face mask and protective gloves at the stores, 
sanitize when you can, including your vehicle, wipe down that steering wheel.  Note: the grocery stores have posted 
times for the seniors and assisted people, please try to refrain from going  those mornings and times…  Stay Safe and 
God Bless, 
Donie Miller,Donie Miller,Donie Miller,Donie Miller,    
Secretary/TreasurerSecretary/TreasurerSecretary/TreasurerSecretary/Treasurer    
                          


